
 

 

Tuesday, April 30th, 2019 is  

Class and Panoramic Photo day! 

 

Please ensure your child is at school on time as we do 

not know the exact picture times & there will not be 

any retakes for classroom photos. The school 

panoramic photo will be taken outside.  

 

Thank you!  

Latimer Road office  


